Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Christine Alderman <calderman@cimarex.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 10:21 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Price, Henryetta

Subject: FW: Pintail 23 Fed #8

Attachments: 20170412152059378.pdf

Mr. Bratcher,
| was wondering if you have had a chance to review the attached workplan.

Thank you!

Christine Alderman

Cimarex Energy Co.

EZL74

ESH Supervisor — Permian Basin
Midland TX
Cell — 432.853.7059

From: Christine Alderman

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 10:54 AM
To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Cc: Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>
Subject: Pintail 23 Fed #8

Mr. Bratcher,

Please find attached the revised workplan for the Pintail location. We have included the requested leak detection
portion.

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any further concerns.

Christine Alderman

Cimarex Energy Co.

| comarex

ESH Supervisor — Permian Basin
Midland TX
Cell —432.853.7059



